
 
 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 
 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
Doug Anderson 
Graphic Designer 
17209 NE 5th 
Vancouver, WA 98684 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to express my high regard for Doug and his work. Over the last 7 months 
I worked closely with Doug producing marketing videos, illustrations and animated 
interface designs. I was very impressed with his design choices on each of the 
projects that he participated. Doug is very knowledgeable with mainstream design 
tools and is a very quick study when projects required the use of new applications.   
 
I would work with Doug again and I highly recommend him for any projects requiring 
professional design and creative thought. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
L. Kory Brown 
AirStrip Technologies 
VP of Creative Design & User Experience 
 
Em: korybrown@airstrip.com 
Ph: 830.431.0064 
 
 


